Steven Seee

From: Sheena Arico <sheena.arico@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 7:37 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: repbaginski@rilegislature.gov; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H5351

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

I am writing to express my full support for Bill H5351. If this bill does not pass, | will no longer be able to receive laser
hair removal treatments from my trusted provider of choice.

I have been a satisfied patient at Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland, where | have received excellent care and outstanding
results. | trust their expertise and professionalism, and | strongly believe that they should be allowed to continue
providing these services.

| urge you to support this bill to ensure that patients like me can continue receiving safe and effective treatments from
qualified professionals.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Sheena Arico

34 Old Hickory Dr

Cumberland, RI 02684

910-274-2621

Sent from my iPhone
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